
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that the registration deadline 

for [Event/Program Name] has been updated. 

The new registration deadline is now set for [New Deadline Date]. We encourage you to 

complete your registration before this date to secure your spot. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to your participation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


